
December 2022

C H A T T E R B O X

A Message from Bill...

Save the date...
12/7 - Merry Christmas Happy Hour
12/15 - Birthday Bash and Chimes concert

We know you all love to stay
informed about all things
Parkside Village. Here are some
ways you can see the newsletter
and calendar. 

1. Check your inbox. The
newsletter will be emailed at the
end of the month. 

2. Check the website. The
newsletter will be updated
through the website at the end of
the month. Please have some
patience as this is handled
through the website design
company.  You may also need to
clear your browser cache to see
the updated links. 

3. A limited amount of
newsletters will be printed and
sitting on the desk in the lobby.
These go quickly! so check the
first two options first. 

How to see the
Newsletter Happy Holidays! Thanksgiving, Winter, Christmas !

Hope you enjoyed an abundance of family, food, and
football (or whatever your family passion involves)
this past Thanksgiving weekend. With the change of
seasons please be aware of the changing ice
conditions on the roads, driveways, and sidewalks.

Our lawn and snow service removes snow and puts
out snow melt on the same schedule as the Village of
Windsor. This does not necessarily occur right at the
start of a snow or ice event and does not necessarily
continue throughout the event. Even after snow and
ice removal takes place, there can be melting and
refreezing as the sun and cloud conditions change
throughout the day. 

While the staff will do its best to remove snow and
ice after a weather event, we cannot keep roadways
and walks absolutely clear of ice 24 hours a day.
Make sure to exercise caution during this winter
snow and ice season when leaving and entering
buildings, driving on the roads and parking lots, and
walking among the buildings here at Parkside Village.



It is with heavy hearts that we
announce the passing of Jane
Kuehn. Our deepest sympathies
are with her family. 

Build your own salad
Party
We had a good turn-out for
the salad party. Thanks to the
Social Committee and the
many volunteers for planning
this event. 

Village
Happenings

As you may know the Social
Committee is the group
responsible for all the
activities for you, the
residents. And they need  you!
The SC meets once a month to
plan events. They also
coordinate the volunteers to
carry out the events. Stop by 
 the Community room on Dec.
1st  at 10:30 am for an open
meeting if you are interested
in joining. You can let them
know if you want to be on the
committee to help plan, be a
lead volunteer or just be
available to pitch in at events.
Your ideas for events are also
welcome.  

Social Committee

Special Thanks
The Social Committee would
like to give a special shout-out
to Shonna Alexander for being
an excellent volunteer at
events. THANK YOU! 



December
Birthdays

Piano player wanted

Yoga

Join us for a new weekly event.
Bring your lunch to the community
room and socialize with your
neighbors. Happening every
Tuesday 11:30-12:30

Can you tickle the ivories? The
Social Committee is looking for a
piano player to accompany sing-
alongs and other events. If you are
interested let a member of the
Social Committee know. 

Munch and Mingle

Players for Mahjong
Are you interested in playing or
learning how to play Chinese
MahJong? Come to the Community
room Wednesday nights 6:30-
8:30pm starting December 14th to
join a group. No experience
necessary! 

THIS MONTH AT
PARKSIDE

Merry Christmas Happy Hour

Come join us for our annual
Parkside Village Christmas party!
Wednesday, December 7th in the
Community Room from 4:00 to ???
Enjoy a drink with friends and some
merry music by Bahama Bob. Beer,
pop, wine and water will be
provided. Bring an appetizer,
Christmas cookies or candies for
everyone to share. Volunteers are
needed to set up and clean up.
Please sign up by noon on Sunday,
December 4th. 

Do you have a suggestion for an
event, activity or performance?
Email your ideas to Emma. 
Emma@theparksidevillage.com

Rae Schubert - 3
Kathy Calkins - 7
Sonja Wipperfurth - 9
Cynthia Thurston - 11
Jo Ellen (Jody) Jacoby - 13
Nancy Nesheim - 13
Ann Otis - 17
Stan Nelson - 25

  

Thank you to all who have
participated in Chair Yoga. Chair
Yoga is for every BODY! Join us
Mondays and Wednesdays 9-9:45
am. If you are wondering if this is a
class for you, come check it out!
Kim is available to answer all your
questions and tell you about the
wonderful benefits of Yoga.

Harvest Elementary School Choir
The children are coming to share
their voices with us! Join us Dec.
16th for a concert in the
Community Room at 9 am. 


